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Senator Helming Hosts Rochester School for the Deaf in Albany 
 

 

Senator Helming pictured with students and staff from Rochester School for the Deaf 

Senator Helming meets with students and staff from Rochester School for the Deaf. 
Superintendent Antony McLetchie and student representatives were in Albany advocating 
for legislative and budgetary priorities.   

Senator Helming thanks Superintendent McLetchie on behalf of his continued advocacy for 
4201 schools that serve students who are deaf, blind or have severe physical disabilities. 

### 

Senator Helming represents the 54th District in the New York State Senate, which includes all of Ontario, 

Wayne, and Livingston counties and the Monroe County towns of Chili, Mendon, Riga, Rush, and Wheatland. 

mailto:helmingpress@gmail.com

